
Outlawing Home Rentals in Dorchester

DORCHESTER COUNTY COUNCIL IS USING 
THE COURTS TO STOP US 

FROM RENTING OUR HOMES!!!!

HURTS PEOPLE WHO RENT HOMES FOR EXTRA INCOME 

HURTS BUSINESS IN OUR TOWN!!!!
IF THE COUNTY WINS THE CASE, RENTAL OF YOUR PROPERTY IS NOT 

PERMITTED AND WILL NOT BE LEGALLY ALLOWED TO VACATION 
RENT YOUR PROPERTY!!!!!

FURTHER WE RUN THE RISK OF LOSING IRON MAN AND EAGLE MAN 

RACES BECAUSE THE VACATION RENTAL MARKET 

HOUSES A HIGH AMOUNT OF THE ATHLETES

IN ADDITION THE COUNTY RECEIVES 5% OF THE TOTAL 
REVENUE FROM VACATION AND SHORT TERM RENTALS

HOW WILL THE COUNTY REPLACE THAT 
REVENUE??????

ACT NOW!!!! CALL YOUR REP VOTE NO!!!!
PLEASE call and write to them to tell them to drop the case.

Jay Newcomb – District 1 – jnewcomb@docogonet.com OR (443) 521-6957

William Nichols – District 2 – wnichols@docogonet.com OR (410) 221-1371

Ricky Travers – District 3 – rtravers@docogonet.com OR (410) 228-4313

George Pfeffer – District 4 – lpfeffer@docogonet.com OR (443) 521-3690

Libby Nagel – District 5 – lnagel@docogonet.com OR (443) 521-5469

Susan Webb – County Planner – swebb@docogonet.com OR (410) 228-3234


